
 

              
 

   

 

With the Christmas season in full swing, Tyann Jones and her second grade class are taking 

advantage to learn about economics.  The students have made a poster differentiating 

between “needs” and “wants”.  Naturally all kids have many wants, especially during 

Christmas.  What a great time to discuss needs, especially those that have trouble meeting 

their basic needs. 

 

The second graders are also comparing this to the state of our nation and how we are 

struggling economically.  Sounds like a great lesson for all of us to learn. 

 

Great job Ms. Jones and the Miller 2nd graders!! 
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